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From the Principal’s desk 
 

Wow what a concert!! I think everyone will agree with me that 

our Countdown Concert was a huge success. Many hours of 

planning and rehearsing went into this wonderful event and I 

would like to thank everyone involved for their dedication and 

creativity. The children enjoyed themselves immensely and this 

was evident as we saw the smiling faces and energy on the 

stage.  

The children involved in the coding classes this term 

commenced their lessons last Tuesday and will do so until they 

are completed. Thank you to those parents who have paid. 

Due to the concert being held last week our P&C will now be on 

tonight Tuesday September 20. We will be discussing NAPLAN 

results and changes to our school reporting system. The 

meeting will begin at 6:30am and everyone is welcome. 

Our representatives, Sophie, Tyhler and Ricky will compete at 

the Spelling Bee on Wednesday at Ettalong Primary School. I 

would like to thank Ms Whitty for coordinating this event and 

spending many of her lunch times helping the children and 

listening to them spell many words. Good luck students! 

In November our school P&C will be holding a fund raising 

event. This will be an obstacle course and children will be asked 

to obtain sponsors from family, friends and neighbours. We are 

busy working on notes and sponsor cards at the moment and 

information explaining this fun day will come home very shortly. 

 

 
 

Toni Skinner 

Principal 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   
Chertsey Primary School 
Willow Road, Springfield 2250 
Phone: 43253963 
     43231443 
Fax:       43236891 
 
Access our Newsletter at any 
time, on our website: 
www.chertsey-
p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
Or via the School Stream App. 
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Our Headstart program has begun and we are into our 4
th
 week. It is not too late to enrol and 

if you know any children of school age they can collect an enrolment form from our front 

office. 

Yesterday a green note went home in regard to our Year 6 Farewell. If you are able to come 

along to the meeting on Thursday after school we will be meeting in the library at 3pm. If you 

cannot make the meeting but would still like to assist with the night in some way please 

return the slip with your contact details. 

The last day of term is September 23 and we will be hosting our Chester Challenge rewards 

day. The children who have received at least 8 level 4 or 5’s over the duration of the term will 

be invited to participate. We will also be holding a very special fund raising day for Cystic 

Fibrosis. The children have been told they can wear a piece of red clothing in turn for a gold 

coin donation to this charity.  

It has been an enjoyable term and the children have had lots of wonderful experiences. Term 

4 is extremely busy and I would like everyone to have a lovely restful holiday so you return 

fresh and ready for a very busy term ahead!  

 

Toni Skinner 

Principal 
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$20 REWARD 

Black  shawl lost after the school concert by my 84 year old mother, it has much 

sentimental value. If found please hand in to the school office. 

Thank you 
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PREMIERS SPELLING BEE 

This week three students will represent Chertsey  in the Premier’s Spelling Bee Regional 

Competition. Sophie, Ricky and Tyhler will compete against 11 other schools in the 

competition at Ettalong Public School on Wednesday of this week. They have been 

studying at home and practising at school for several weeks. We wish them well. Thank 

you to all the students who entered the spelling bee at school.  Ms Whitty. 
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The Erina Learning Community is proud to present you with our very first Creative and 
Performing Arts Festival, showcasing all of the amazing talent of students in our local 
schools!  Before the show commences you will have the opportunity to be immersed 
into a world filled with unique multimedia, visual art and textile and design creations. 

 
Feeling hungry before the show?  Then why not grab a good old sausage sizzle, with 

the Erina High School students hosting a barbecue to get you ready for the 
entertainment to follow in the school hall. The spectacular show will take you on a 

musical journey filled with dance, choir and band performances which are sure to keep 
you captivated until the very end. Please join us in celebrating our local talent and 
supporting our local schools. Be sure not to miss out, buy your ticket October 4th! 

 
Selected students from Chertsey Primary School will be performing as part of 

our choir, dance and drumming groups! See the attached poster for more 
information, or see Miss Gay or Ms Blumer. 

 



 

B e  r e s p o n s i b l e           B e  r e s p e c tf u l              B e  y o u r  b e s t  

Chertsey Primary School 



 

B e  r e s p o n s i b l e           B e  r e s p e c tf u l              B e  y o u r  b e s t  

Chertsey Primary School 

SCHOOL BANKING TERM 3 COMPETITION 

Keep saving to discover the Prize Lights  

Simply make three or more School Banking deposits during Term 3 for a chance to win one of the Star Saver prizes, 

including camping kits, instant cameras and magazine packs. 

What’s more, if you complete the fun Stargazing online activity, along with making three or more deposits during 

Term 3, you’ll also have a chance to win one of 50 Supernova prizes – PlayStation 4 packs. 

To complete your Stargazing online activity, or to find out more, visit commbank.com.au/prizelights 
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Merit Awards 

  Chiara  KS   Declan 2/3M 

  Corey  KS    Eva  3/4M 

  Shyallah  K/1A   Lucy  3/4M 

  Hayden  K/1A   Ethan  4/5S 

  Tyler   1G   Blayke 4/5S 

  Leeara  1G   Tate  K-6D 

  Tiffany  K-2F   Tye-Reece 3-6G 

  Hayley  2H   Jye  5/6S 

  Lachlan  2H   Kane  5/6S 

  Matthew  K-6T   Joel  5/6B 

  Jye   2/3M   Anton 5/6B 

  Dustin  Library  Kayla  Library 

  Bianca  Reading  Marshall Reading 

  Joseph  Reading  Tanesha Auslan 

  Chiara  Auslan   
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Assembly times 

K-6: Friday – Even Weeks 
From 1:45pm – 2:45pm 

 
K-2: Wednesday – Odd 
Weeks 

From 9:15am – 9:45am 

 
School Canteen 
Our School Canteen is now 
open on: 
Wednesday 

Thursday 

Friday 

 
P&C 

Meetings are held every 
second Tuesday of each 
month at 6:30pm. 
All Parents are welcome. 

 
Hire 

School Community Hall 
and Chertsey Community 
Cottage for hire to the 
public. Please see Office 
for further details. 

Dates to remember: 

  

Wednesday 21 September Regional Spelling Bee 

Ettalong Public School 

Friday 23 September Last Day Term 3 

Monday 10 October School Resumes 

First Day Term 4 

Term 4 Year 6 Mini Fair 

ADMINISTERING MEDICATION AT 

SCHOOL 

Dear Parents/Guardian 

When medication is needed to be administered at 

school it is a departmental requirement that a form 

be filled out before we are able to administer the 

medication.  Please see the office staff for a form 

when needed. 

CHANGES TO ADDRESS  OR CONTACT DETAILS 

Please notify the school as soon as possible if 

there has been any  changes to  

contact details, address and  phone numbers 

etc. 
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Chertsey Primary School is not responsible 

for, and expressly disclaims all liability for, 

damages of any kind arising out of use, 

reference to, or reliance on any 

information contained within 

 

 

The UNIFORM SHOP is located in the cottage opposite           

the car park 

 

          Open on THURSDAY MORNINGS from 8:30am until 

9:00am 


